
 

 

June 9 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Wilcannia Post Office and Service NSW Agency will be closed from Monday 

July 4 to Friday July 8, 2022 [the entire week]. 

During this time ONLY the following services will be available: 

• Mail collection from PO Boxes, 

• Parcel collection from side entrance, 

 

All other services will be UNAVAILABLE during this period – this includes but not 

limited to over-the-counter mail collection, banking, money orders sending or 

collection, phone credit etc. 

 

The Post Office and Service NSW Agency will reopen from 11am on Monday, July 

11, 2022. 

 
Greg Hill 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 


